
Mark D. Hatch 

Mark Hatch is a seasoned labor relations professional with extensive background 

in mediating labor-management disputes, most recently as a field representative 

for OAPSE/AFSCME. He previously served as their policy director, before 

launching his own consulting firm, Hatch Industries, LLC. 

Mark began his career as a legislative aide in the Ohio General Assembly and also 

worked in the Office of the Governor. Later he became the Executive Director of 

Community Crime Patrol, Inc., and served as an elected member of the Columbus 

Board of Education. 

Mark is now retired and resides in the Clintonville neighborhood in Columbus. 

 


